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“Proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ in Music and 

Through the Teaching of God’s Word and Discipleship of Others” 

 

 

 

 

away!! away!! 

“She will bear a Son; and you shall call His name Jesus, for He will save His people from their sins.” Matthew 1:21 makes it very clear 

what God’s purpose was in sending His son Jesus to this earth over 2,000 years ago.  We pray that your recent Christmas celebration of 

Christ’s birth, our “Immanuel, God with us” was one of worship and gratitude.  As we reflect on this past year, many of us most likely 

faced some sort of trial, challenge, health issue, sadness, loss, or hurt. And although we do not know for certain what this next year holds 

either, we do know with certainty WHO holds it!  Our God is Faithful.  Our God is Sovereign.  Our God still sits on His throne in Majesty. 

Our God will Reign Forever. Our God does not change. No matter what is happening in this world, our God is in complete control and we 

have no need to fear. We take great comfort in that. 

 

And just as we are certain of God’s Sovereignty, we can be certain of these things as well: we will all die someday and face judgment 

(Hebrews 9:27), we will continue to have suffering and persecution in this present world (John 16:33), and Christ will return.  As we just 

celebrated Jesus’ first Advent, we as believers eagerly anticipate His 2nd Advent when Christ returns and makes all things new and perfect 

again. II Peter 3:9 says, “The Lord is not slow about His promise, as some count slowness, but is patient toward you, not wishing for any to 

perish but for all to come to repentance.”  God’s delay is because of his great love, grace, and mercy towards us. 

 

So many people are searching for peace and truth in this world. But because of our sin, we are at war with God.  Yet our only hope of 

peace is peace with God by repenting of our sins and in faith believing in His Son Jesus Christ alone to save us.  And God is our only 

Truth.  His Word is Truth, and God has given us His very words in the Scripture, the Bible.  So we can know peace.  We can know truth.  

We can know for certain where we will spend eternity when we die.  We can personally know God, the creator of the universe!   

 

If you do not have this peace with God, we pray and plead with you to be reconciled to Him before it is too late.  We would love to answer 

any questions you have, but at least ask the hard questions. And if already a Christ follower, we encourage you to diligently search the 

Scriptures as you wait for Christ’s return: know, read, study, and obey God’s Word.  We also encourage you to listen daily to good, solid, 

Biblical preaching. We highly recommend the Grace To You app.  You won’t be disappointed. And, if you live in our area, consider 

joining one of our evening Bible Studies beginning Jan. 12 or 14 and grow in grace and truth with us.                            ~A 

 

 

 

Year-End Notes: 
 

We have enclosed contribution receipts for 2024 for 

tax purposes for gifts given for $250 or more. (If you 

receive our e-newsletter, your tax receipt will be sent 

in a separate email.)  If you would like a receipt and 

didn’t receive one, please let us know. All gifts given 

to our ministry are tax deductible.   

 

Also, we want to be wise stewards of our resources.  

If you would like to receive our newsletter by email 

to help keep postage costs down or need to update 

your contact information, please let us know.   

 

We are very thankful to the Lord for some extra  

year-end financial gifts we received to help with 

expenses and upcoming ministry taxes.  If you would 

like to partner with us on a monthly basis, we would 

be grateful of your prayerful consideration.  Our 

long term support has decreased some over the past 

few years, and we are looking to raise up 10-15 new 

supporters at $30 or more per month.    

 

 

So blessed to have the 

whole family home for 

Christmas! 
 

  

Get the GTY app 

for sound Biblical 

teaching 
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Some pictures from our 

Truth Singers’ Treats and 

Trunks and Christmas 

Party.  Thank you to all who 

generously gave towards 

Christmas gifts for our 

special needs friends and 

their staff.  We couldn’t do 

it without your kind 

support and help! We are 

excited to resume Truth 

Singers January 16 and 

welcome all special needs 

adults to join us on 

Thursday evenings.   


